#2

Dear Mayor Smith,

Following our face-to-face conversation, this is my official letter of resignation from employment with the City of North Little Rock as I have accepted an offer to serve as an engineer with The Southern Company of North Little Rock. This comes with mixed feelings as I have enjoyed and appreciated very much my time of service with the City along with the relationships I have made with you and my co-workers. This city has always been and will continue to be special to me.

I want to express my sincere gratitude to you, Chief Bradley, and Chris Wilbourn for allowing me to serve with/for you. Being from North Little Rock, and a current NLR resident, I will always have you both and my co-workers in my heart. It has been a great experience and I have learned much. I only hope that I have been able to make contributions helpful to our cause.

Please accept this letter of resignation effective on March 3, 2018, as my desire is to fulfill my commitment faithfully through my last day of March 2, 2018.

Sincerely and respectfully yours,

David Cook

BY Tulie Fisher

DATE 2-20.18

Diane Whitbey, City Clerk and Collector

North Little Rock, Arkansas

RECEIVED by SUSSER